
The meeting will start at 5:30 p.m. with a brief 
presentation to begin at 5:45 p.m. Project 
personnel will be available to discuss the proposed 
improvements. Following the presentation, a 
question and answer session will be held. Everyone 
will have the opportunity to express their views. 
Comment forms will be available on the Franklin 
County Engineer’s website at:
www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/
Please plan to join us, and thank you for your 
interest in this proposed project. We look forward to 
meeting with you.

Sincerely,
Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S.  
Franklin County Engineer

PROJECT OVERVIEW
In collaboration with the Ohio Department of 
Transportation, the City of New Albany, and Plain 
Township, the Franklin County Engineer’s Office intends 
to improve and realign the intersection of Walnut St. at 
SR-605 (New Albany-Condit Rd.) by constructing a modern 
multi-lane roundabout. The project will also replace the 
existing culvert conveying Bevelhymer Ditch, and improve 
storm sewers, pedestrian facilities, and lighting. 

Franklin County Engineer’s Office  
970 Dublin Road, Columbus, Ohio 43215      
614-525-3030



Walnut Street at SR-605 
(New Albany-Condit Rd.) 
Roundabout Project

Wednesday, July 26, 2023

5:30 -7:00 p.m.  

New Albany Public Service Ctr. - 7800 Bevelhymer Rd, New Albany, Ohio 43054

For additional information, please contact Matt Rehfus, P.E., S.I., Highway 
Design Engineer at (614) 525-3021 or mrehfus@franklincountyengineer.org.

JOIN US FOR A

Public Meeting

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, or disability.  Persons who 
require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require 
translation services or sign language interpreters should contact Matt Rehfus.


